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Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                            18/03/2024                  
 

Year 3 History Day ‘Roman Day’  
 
 
As part of our History topic in Year 3, we have been learning about The Romans and to celebrate the 
end of our topic, we will be having a fun and immersive learning Roman Day at school on Tuesday 
26th March.  
 
On this History Day at school, children are welcome to dress up in a Roman outfit (in 
appropriate/covering tops, trousers, shorts or skirts) or wear their school uniform if they prefer.   
Please see below some examples of the style of clothing worn in this time.  
 
Children will take part in lots of exciting Roman-based activities and will participate in Roman 
themed sports during their PE lesson with Mr Hughes. 
We will also be trying some food similar to what the Romans ate, such as: grapes, bread, cheese, 
apricot. Please refer to the separate Groupcall email to advise of any allergies/intolerances. 
 
 
All the activities will be taking place at school during normal school hours so, children should arrive at 
school at the normal time of 08:40am.  
If you have any questions about the day, please feel free to speak to Ms Simmonds or Ms Cable. 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ms Simmonds and Ms Cable  
EYr3 Class Teachers  
 
 

 
 
 

Learning Together, Learning for Life. 
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